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Date: April 2, 2020 

To: State Clearinghouse (For USPS Deliveries) 
PO Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA, 95812-3044 

  

From: California Department of Transportation 

 District 12 
1750 E 4th St. Suite 100 
Santa Ana, CA 92705 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2019099104 

Project Description: The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) District 
12, in cooperation with the Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA), proposes 
capacity and operational improvements on State Route (SR) 55 in both directions from 
just north of the Interstate 5 (I-5)/State Route 55 (SR 55) interchange to just south of SR 
91 between Post Miles 10.4 and R17.9 in the cities of Tustin, Santa Ana, Orange, and 
Anaheim in Orange County, California. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 
this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 
Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI can be obtained 
from the California Department of Transportation office located at the above address. 


